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• September	is	National	Recovery	Month,	a	chance	to	pass	along	our	new	
2018	Al-Anon	Faces	Alcoholism	magazine.			

• In	our	Group	eNews	for	the	month	of	August	there	is	a	great	suggestion	on	
how	to	host	an	open	Public	Outreach	Meeting	for	professionals—take	a	
look!		For	more	information,	refer	to	The	Open	Al-Anon	Meeting	Guideline	
(G-27).	

• We	continue	to	carry	the	message	of	Al-Anon	through	recovery	houses,	
Pre-Trial	Services,	presentations	to	professionals,	outreach	flyers,	libraries,	
the	NY	State	Fair,	etc.		I	hope	that	someone	is	thinking	about	standing	for	
Public	Outreach	Coordinator	so	that	we	can	continue	our	project	of	“hope”.			

	
Together	we	can	make	a	difference.	
Pat	H.	
Public	Outreach	Coordinator	for	NYN	
po@nynafg.com	


